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Week Ending 12-10-23 

 
INCIDENTS: 
 
 
12-4-23 
 
At 0947hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1931 for a disturbance on S. 
Crawford St.  
 
At 1758hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1932 for a deer in the roadway on 
E. Jackson St. 
 
At 1953hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1933 for a reported assault at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
12-5-23 
 
At 0307hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1934 for an alarm at a business on 
Glen Drive. 
 
12-6-23 
 
At 0510hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1937 for a noise complaint at a 
residence on Forlow St. 
 
At 1245hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1938 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle 
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At 1252hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1939 for a report of fraud at a 
business on N. Clay St. 
At 1604hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1940 for a reported suspicious 
vehicle near a residence on N. Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 1902hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1941 for a reported reckless driver 
near a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2045hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1942 for an alarm at a closed 
business on Glen Dr. 
 
12-7-23 
 
At 0603hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1943 to assist another agency on 
Hickory St. 
 
At 0854hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1944 for a dog running at large on 
Port Washington St. 
 
At 1432hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1947 for a report of theft from a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1537hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1948 for a report of theft from a 
citizen on N. Washington St. 
 
At 1626hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1949 for a welfare check at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 2328hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1950 for a report of lost property 
on N. Crawford St. & E. Jackson St. 
 
12-8-23 
 
At 1108hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1951 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking her vehicle on N Grant St. 
 
At 1320hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1952 for a report of theft from a 
business on N Washington St. 
 
At 1413hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1953 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking her vehicle on Wooster. 
 
At 1526hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1954 to assist another agency on 
Deetz. 
 



   

 

   

 

At 1650hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1955 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1844hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1956 for a report of a drug 
complaint at a business on W. Jackson St. 
 
At 2100hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1958 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on N. Crawford St. 
 
12-9-23 
 
At 0840hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1959 for a parking complaint at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1536hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1960 for an alarm at a closed 
business on Glen Dr. 
 
12-10-23 
 
At 2029hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1961 for an animal complaint call 
at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
 
 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
12-5-23 
 
At 1631hrs this department responded to 23MPD1935 for a two vehicle non injury crash 
at the intersection of S. Mad Anthony and Deetz streets. 
 
At 1730hrs this department responded to 23MPD1936 for a reported hit-skip in front of a 
business on N. Washington St. 
 
12-7-23 
 
At 1353hrs this department responded to 23MPD1946 for a two vehicle noninjury crash 
on W. Jackson St. 
 
12-8-23 
 
At 2018hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1957 for a two vehicle non-injury 
accident at a business on S. Washington St. 
 


